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RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10630 

I refer to your emails dated 4th and 11th May 2021 which the Ministry of Business, Innovation & Employment 
(MBIE) transferred to us on 11 June 2021 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 
from Canterbury DHB. Specifically: 

1. Can you please provide me with how many MIQ workers have had their employment terminated
because they have not received the Covid-19 Vaccine?

2. Can you please provide me with how many frontline healthcare workers have had their employment
terminated because they have not received the Covid-19 Vaccine?

No Canterbury DHB MIQ workers or frontline healthcare workers have had their employment terminated because 
they have not received the Covid-19 vaccination. 

As additional information for you, All District Health Boards received ‘Employment Advice for Covid-19 
Vaccinations’ from TAS, please refer to link below. 
https://tas.health.nz/assets/19-March-2021-Covid-19-Vaccination-FAQs-FINAL.pdf 

I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Canterbury DHB 
website after your receipt of this response. 

Yours sincerely 

Ralph La Salle 
Acting Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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